

## NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050 Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

23rd February 2023

Dear Parent,

## **RE: UPDATES ON SCHOOL PROGRAMS**

In reference to the subject, I humbly draw your attention to the following pieces of information:

### i. Thanksgiving.

We sincerely thank the Almighty God for His goodness and grace that has brought us this far. Secondly, we thank each one of you for the support and prayers.

#### ii. School fees.

I take this opportunity to appreciate each parent for the effort you make to ensure that the school fees and other levies are paid. We urge all parents with arrears to make an effort to clear. The school solely depends on school fees to meet all the financial obligations. Kindly note that we shall deny those with fee arrears school services as from *Monday 27<sup>th</sup> February 2023*.

## iii. Swimming gala.

The school has organized a swimming gala for the senior learners on the 25<sup>th</sup> of February 2023 as from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm. In this regard we hereby humbly invite the parents of learners in Grade 4 to Std. 8. Your presence will highly be appreciated.

## iv. Cooperation in helping learners.

The learners we have in our classes and our school at large need all of us. I humbly request for total cooperation from all the parents by checking the learner's books while at home and signing the diaries to enable us put them on check in all areas and all the time for good performance to be realized.

# v. School biometric system.

The school has installed a biometric system for tracking the arrival and departure from school of learners and staff. We are doing a test run to check the system functionalities. You may therefore receive notifications from the system as we do these tests.

Thank you for your continuous support and prayers as we prepare our champions for holistic adult life.

Kind regards,

For and on behalf of The Nyali School.

Toney Ongugo Ag. Principal.